
Math 

It’s all about the money, 
money, money. That’s right 
we have been identifying the 
different types of Canadian 
coins and taking a close look 
at the different symbols 
that are on each coin. We 
also discussed the value of 
the nickel, dime, quarter, lon-
nie and toonie. 

 

Have a great weekend! 

Mr. Peterson and  
Mrs. Hove   

 
Festive Head Wear 
Day 

 
Dec. 18 

Red/Green Day Dec. 19 

Christmas Concert 
1:00 & 6:00 pm 

Dec. 20 

Christmas Gear 
Day 

Dec. 21 

Last Day of School 
Merry Christmas! 

Dec. 22 

School Resumes Jan. 8 

Important Dates: 

Language Arts 

The students continue to enjoy 
reading on Raz-Kids. It allows them 
the opportunity to listen to the sto-
ry, read the story and then take a 
short quiz to test their comprehen-
sion of the story. Raz-Kids is availa-
ble for home use as well by going to 
https://www.raz-kids.com/  

The username is rpetersonf and the 
password is the students name. 

The students were also introduced 
to Jake the Snake and the –ake 
word family as he made a very inter-
esting cake. Ask your child why it 
was so interesting. 

A Very Busy Week! 

As always this has been a very busy week. We have managed to complete 
unfinished work, learn some new concepts, practice our songs 
for the Christmas concert, collect food for the Food Bank, 
decorate the tree, and our classroom. We are looking forward 
to a very enjoyable next week that will be filled with many fun 
activities.  

Science 

Science 

Fast, slow, how can objects 
speed up, and how can objects 
be slowed down? The students 
discussed if objects all move 
at the same speed. Questions 
were asked such as, what are 
some examples of objects that 
move at different speeds? Are 
there ways that objects can be 
slowed down or sped up? Do 
things roll quicker on smoother 
surfaces or rough surfaces? 
All these questions were 
answered throughout the 
week. We also compared the 
speeds of different animals. 
Some animals are very fast 
others are very slow. 


